
GSARA  Meeting April  17, 2019 MINUTES 

The meeting was promptly opened at 7:30 P.M. by President Art Olson N2AJO. 

Members were greeted by Art and after the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag members were 
asked to introduce themselves. 

There were 22 members present, including 4 officers, viz., President N2AJO, VP K2NPT, Secy. 
KA2F, and Engineer N2EDX. 

Under Health and Welfare, it was noted that serious illness of Mrs. John Chunga kept John from 
attending as Treasurer. 

Reading of minutes was forgone upon the unanimous approval and motions by Art W2NAZ and 
Bob W2OD in so far as minutes were published in the GSARA website. 

Two new members were accepted for membership upon unanimous approval and motions by 
Blair KD2EPA and Bob W2OD. They are Lewis Stroll KC2SSU and Lewis Anderson W3CPW. 

The President reported on and encouraged members to participate in the NJ Marathon April 
28, 2019 under the net control of Holger K2HES. 

There was not Treasurer’s report due to the Absence of John Chunga, Treasurer. 

Reports were made by  

+Denis K2NPT on Field Day site preparation, equipment, and operation in general. 

+Paul AD7I on his New Ham Help activity. 

+Art W2NAZ and Mike W2MJP on new hats and shirts available to members. Hats in blue or 
stone color would be available with member’s name and call sign embroidered on the back at 
$21. Shirts in blue and stone color with GSARA logo and member’s name and call-sign 
embroidered on the front would be available for $25. 

  

$200 was approved for Field Day expenses upon unanimous vote after motions by W2MJP and 
KA2IRQ. 

$250 was unanimously approved for Lighthouse Weekend activity at Sea Girt Lighthouse, for a 
$200 donation to the lighthouse association and $50 for food for participants, on motions by 
KA2IRQ and K2ZG. 

There was a lengthy discussion regarding website security enhancement and technical support, 
brought up by K2CYS, for a annual fee of $240. The discussion was tabled for further 
consideration by Art and AD7I in hand with W3ZZZ. 

The 50/50 total was $20 for the club and $20 for the winner. 



The meeting was concluded at 8:40 P.M. 

  

Submitted by John King KA2F 

 


